
 We are so excited to announce that Eli Lindsey, 
senior horn player, will join the brotherhood of the 

Madison Scouts Drum and Bugle Corps this summer! 
Eli will be our first ever member of the Madison 
Scouts, which is located in Madison Wisconson.

 Our school and band have been very blessed with 
so many of our band students moving on to the next 

level of band in college programs with fantastic 
music scholarships and into Marching Band's Major 

League, the Drum and Bugle Corps. 
 A huge Congratulations to Eli and his family on 

this huge accomplishment and our hearts and 
prayers  will be with Eli as he tours the country 

performing and competing in the highest level of the 
Marching Band Idiom.  
Go Dawgs and Go Eli!!!

 


